
From: Hella Betts

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: Crossing

Date: Friday, May 02, 2008 1:16:37 PM

Attachments:

 
Last night on OPB news there was an article on China’s new bridge that was built 
for $ 2.5 billion.  I suggest cutting out some of the consultants fee (something to be 
said of dictatorship).
 
My business is on the South East side off of Grand Ave., we require semi-truck 
service, and we strongly recommend a replacement bridge with both transit and 
light rail.  BUILD FOR THE FUTURE.
 
Thank you
 
Hella Betts
Cascade Western Reps., Inc.
(503 238-8800
Member of CEID
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